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Islander Historical Preservation

Lisa Joaquin <lisajoaquin1221@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 14, 2025 at 8:08 PM
To: Eleanor Wolfe <theislandernrbfl@gmail.com>

Hi Eleanor,

| am attaching the full Preliminary application for the Historical Preservation for the Islander. | also just emailed it
to you to esign. All the pages are there as well, but | thought that I'd send it in a separate file so that you can
save, print, etc.

Lets talk after you have a chance to review it.

Again, sorry for the delay. Things always take so much longer than you expect them to.
Enjoy your evening.

Lisa

ﬂ HISTORICAL_PRESERVATION_PACKAGE.pdf
3703K
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--—- Forwarded Message -—-
From: Eleanor Wolfe <theislandernrbfl@gmail com:>

To: Ray Stearns <rste4040@aol.com>: Rick Dethloff <rcdethloff@aol come; Ron Short <dorisshort806@gmail.com:>; Christie Jones <largolaw@aol com:>
Sent: Friday| August 15, 2025 at 11:34:37 AM EDT

Subject: Fwd: Islander Historical Preservation

Board and Christie -

Lisa Joaquin has put together this remarkable document seeking historical significance recognition for The Islander. She has spoken to the Pinellas Historical
Preservation planner - Tom Scofield - and he encouraged her to fill out the application.

It needs a signature from a Board member (see "owner” line) so | send it for your approval.

It is a lovely tribute - brought me to tears!

Eleanor
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Islander Historical Preservation

Lisa Joaquin <lisajoaquin1221@gmail.com> Fri, Aug 15, 2025 at 1:39 PM
To: Eleanor Wolfe <theislandernrbfl@gmail.com>

Hi Eleanor,
Heres the updated Historical Preservation Package. | made the few changes that we discussed.

Also on another note | wanted to let you know | had a nice conversation with Dr Kyra Lucas who is the supervisor
of the bureau of historic preservation for the Florida department of State and while we were on the phone |
emailed her the package. She reviewed it and she is presenting it to her team on Monday so we will have an
answer on Monday or Tuesday whether they feel that the Islander is eligible for full review. If they have
additional questions they will let us know.

She did ask if we knew when the peaks on the buildings were added and then removed. According to the photos
that | have from 1964 they're not on the original buildings when they were built but if you look at the package and
you look at the brochure from 1983, it shows the peaks on the west side of the buildings and in the following
page where it shows the second brochure you see the peaks in the pictures they wanted to know when those
were removed. So if you or anybody else knows that would be great.

And any other pertinent information like changes that were made to the buildings or anything that would be great
too.

Staying hopeful.

Lisa
[Quoted text hidden]
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